
FIGHTMETRIC 
 

VIA EMAIL: 
Mark Tadros 
PRO Draft League  
 
December 9, 2014  
 
Dear Mark: 
 
This letter memorializes our agreement to extend the Term of the Service and Licensing Agreement 
dated July 5, 2013 (the "Agreement"). 
 
By this letter, the Parties hereby modify the Agreement as follows: 
 

(a) Section 13(b) shall be replaced with: "Unless earlier terminated in accordance with the terms 
of this Section, this Agreement shall terminate on January 1, 2016." 

 
Please sign and remit to accept. We look forward to seeing great success from PRO Draft League in 
the coming year. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
“Rami Genauer” 
 
Rami Genauer  
Director  
FightMetric, LLC  
571-339-9662 
rami@fightmetric.com 
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